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Hadassah,
 
Here is our appreciation for the care given to Avigayil which you may use for publicity:
 
"Recently our daughter was in need of dental care which she had not been able to receive over several years due to her developmental inadequacies
 
In the past she has refused to cooperate with regular dentists and nor at a clinic which is supposed to provide for people with special needs.
 
We were amazed how our daughter readily accepted the treatment provided by the dental clinic at Issie Shapiro.
 
The skilled and professional approach of all the staff and in particular the dentist, anaesthetist, nurses and administrative staff created a stress free atmosphere.
 
Because numerous treatments were required we were advised to have them carried out simultaneously under general anaesthetic. Despite our initiate reticence, our concern was put to rest by the dedicated staff. Care was taken to ensure that our daughter recovered fully from the anaesthetic before we were released. Within 24 hours she was back to herself with minimal discomfit.
 
We highly recommend the Issie Shapiro Dental Clinic".
 
 
Jane and Chaim Freedman
Petah Tikvah, Israel
email chaimjan@zahav.net.il
Blogs
http://chfreedman.blogspot.com/
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